
Principal’s Message:

In our high school, we have made intentional efforts to
prepare our students for life after graduation. Recently, our
10th graders took part in Reality Check at Niverville High
School, a simulation designed to enhance their budgeting and
financial literacy skills. During this event, students assume
various careers and navigate through earning income,
managing taxes, handling expenses, and making financial
decisions. Additionally, our 11th and 12th graders had the
chance to explore the campuses of Red River Community
College and the University of Manitoba, encouraging them to
consider their future paths. Lastly, it is exciting to see some of
our students securing apprenticeships, where they gain
valuable on-the-job training, earn high school credits, and
accumulate hours towards a recognized trade certification.

Student Portal

Similar to Parent Portal, grade 9-12 students now have a
student portal that they can use to VIEW their timetable,
attendance, grad progress, account information and report
cards. They will have viewing access but are unable to make
changes to any information. The link can be found on the
homepage of our website.

Basketball

As we wrap up another basketball season we want to express
appreciation to our coaches. Thank you for volunteering your
time and effort. Our athletes are able to have these
experiences because of you!

Badminton

Next up in our athletics department is badminton! If you are
interested in coaching or helping out, please contact the
school.

Band Our students performed at the Optimist Festival last
week. All of our bands performed very well and received high
marks and many compliments from adjudicators. Additionally,
ALLl of our bands received an invitation to perform at
nationals in Ottawa. While we can’t attend, the recognition is
appreciated.

Musical Landmark Collegiate students are working hard to
prepare for Annie Jr. the musical! Performances will be on
April 25 and 26th at 7pm and tickets will be going on sale
soon! Ticket prices: $10/adult and $6/kid under 12. We hope
to see you there!

Lost and Found

Please remind your child to check the lost and found for any
missing items. Items are in front of the office.

Report Cards

For grade 7/8 students, term 2 ends on March 7. Currently,
teachers are assessing and writing comments to report on
your child’s progress. Please check in with your child to see if
they have any outstanding assignments. If you have questions
or concerns, feel free to check in with teachers. Report cards
will be released on Parent Portal on Friday, March 15.

Community Baseball

Landmark Minor Baseball is starting up and online registration
is now open. Registration deadline is April 1. A handout is also
attached with more information.

Upcoming Dates
Fri, Mar 8 - No School
Mon, Mar 11 - Grade 10-12 Choir at Steinbach Music Festival
Fri, Mar 15 - Gr 7/8 Report Cards Issued
Mon, Mar 25 to Fri, Mar 29 - Spring Break

https://www.rampregistrations.com/login?v3=f0017835da
https://www.rampregistrations.com/login?v3=f0017835da



